
2015 FRIDAY NIGHT COUPLES LEAGUE INFORMATION 
 

Thank you for your interest in the Pinecrest Friday Night Couples League.  This is a very non-

competitive, nine-hole league that will meet 18 times in 2015, with some exciting changes that 

we started last year and are expanding on this year.  Below is an overview of what to expect this 

coming season. 
 

The league will play on the following Friday evenings: 5/1, 5/8, 5/15, 5/22, 5/29, 6/5, 6/19, 7/3, 

7/10, 7/17, 7/24, 7/31, 8/7, 8/14, 8/21, 8/28, 9/4, and 9/11 for the final league night of the 

season.  We know everyone’s life is busy and not all can play every single week we have the 

league scheduled.  We just hope you can participate as often as possible and let me know, in 

advance, the days you are going to play.  On the first two shotgun starts, 5/15 and 6/5, I would 

be willing to do a clinic (short game on the first night and long game on the second night), at no 

charge, at 4:30 if there is some interest.  Let me know. 
 

The 6 dates above that are highlighted in red will be played on the back nine with tee times 

starting at 4:30.  The 6 dates above that are highlighted in blue will be shotgun starts on the 

front nine at 5:12.  The 6 dates that are in black will be played on the front nine with tee times 

starting at 4:30.  That way on these nights everyone will finish close to the same time and we 

will offer a special limited dinner menu afterwards (it is very hard for the restaurant to let bigger 

groups all order off of the menu as it makes it extremely hard to get everyone’s meals out to 

them at an acceptable time, thus the need for a “special limited menu”).  As was the case last 

year, we will have dinner specials every night after the couple’s league. 
  

League green fees for couples each night- (sorry, our first rate increase since the league started-

up $3 a couple) $32 to walk, $48 to ride ($5 will go to the “prize fund” which will be used for 

prizes each day).  Included with each couples’ daily green fees will be 1 range token for a quick 

warm up bucket of balls for the couple before the round.  There are no league dues. 
 

If you prefer to play with a specific couple each week, that is fine.  Or if there is a specific week 

or weeks you would like to be paired with someone specific, just let me know in advance and it 

can be arranged. 
  

Thanks for your past support and once again, please email me and let me know, one way or the 

other, of your plans for playing in the league this year.  As always, if you have any suggestions, 

questions or concerns about the league, please let me know, thanks again, 
 

Mike Yackle, Friday Night Couples League organizer 

Pinecrest Director of Golf 

mike@huntleyparks.org 

847-669-3111x15 
 

We have again scheduled 4 Sunday events, for couples only, in 2015.  This year, the events are 

on 5/17, 6/28, 7/26, and 8/23.  These events are open to the public and not specifically designed 

for just members of the Friday Night Couples League, but we hope you would find them fun 

and a must for your golfing calendar.  

 


